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Friday, August 9, 2024
7:50 a.m. - 2:35 p.m.

 We have a special day set aside for our freshmen, transfer,
and international students to become acquainted with your

new school, celebrate Mass, run through your classes and
more! Below are a few reminders about this day. 

Welcome to our 
newest Celtics!

Buses do NOT run today

 Students should arrive
between 7:30 a.m. & 7:45 a.m.

Drop Off & Pick Up at Door 14

Complimentary breakfast &
lunch are provided

Bring your class schedule

Dress code is in effect

Students who have zero hour
Theology DO NOT need to
arrive early

ID/Yearbook pictures will be taken. If you wish to 
order photos, please bring your portrait order 
form given to students at the BYOD workshops, 
or you can order online using the link below. 

Picture Order Form

When the bell rings to 
start the day at 7:50 a.m.

Freshmen
Report to your 4th Period Celtic Time Room

(Letter D on your schedule)

Transfer & International Students
Report to Room 118

ID/Yearbook Pictures

We look forward to a great day!

https://www.providencecatholic.org/wp-content/uploads/Underclass-picture-form.png

